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Greetings from the Revolution Wind Team, 

On Monday, June 13th, we will be hosting an 
Open House for community residents and 
stakeholders in Rhode Island to learn more 
about the project. 

The event will begin at 5:30 p.m. at the URI 
Coastal Institute, 1st Floor, URI Bay Campus, 215 
South Ferry Road, Narragansett. 

 

About Revolution Wind: 

Revolution Wind is a 704 MW offshore wind 
farm that will provide clean, affordable
power to Connecticut and Rhode Island.

The site is located more than 15 miles south of 
the Rhode Island coast, 32 miles southeast of 
the Connecticut coast and 12 miles southwest 
of Martha’s Vineyard.

Project survey work and permitting is 
underway, with local construction work on 
Revolution Wind slated to begin as early as 
2023. 

You’re Invited

Open House Details

Date: 
Monday, June 13th

Time: 
Starting at 5:30 p.m.  

Location: 
URI Coastal Institute
1st Floor, URI Bay Campus, 
215 South Ferry Road, Narragansett

Registration: 
Scan the QR code or visit 
tinyurl.com/2ct3pjps 

Contact: 
Email: info@revolution-wind.com
Website: revolution-wind.com

Scan the QR code to register 
for the event or visit 
tinyurl.com/2ct3pjps


